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Under 11s Northern Hub  
Champions!  

A huge congratulations and well done to our Under 11s football team who took part and won the  

Liverpool Schools Football Association Northern Hub Competition! Playing against three other North 

Liverpool schools, the team won all of the games to claim the trophy. We are very proud of them and 

hope you will join us in congratulating them! 

Under 11s team: Scarlett, Freya, Ava, Isabelle, Millie, Holly, Ruby, Ava, Georgia, Isla and Bella. 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

As part of their topic, ‘Are we damaging our world?’ Year 6 visited the Eco Centre in Southport. During 

their visit, pupils learnt more about issues that have an impact on our local and global environments. 

In learning about sustainable and environmentally friendly energy sources, pupils had the  

opportunity to build their own solar panel.   

Year 6 visit the Southport  
Eco Centre 

Have an enjoyable half-term.  

All pupils return on Monday 24th February. 


